
Springfield is a proud member of the PRSD Family

June 2018

ÜVb_X fce\aZY\X_W X_X`XagTel fV[bb_wishes all of their 
Staff and Students safe and happy summer holidays! 

The last day of school for students is June 28th and 
Students return to school on Tuesday, September 4th!! 

THANK YOU Springfield Families for helping us to have 
another AMAZING school year!
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Check out our website www.springfieldelementary.ca
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E.E. Oliver School in Fairview to participate 
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Tournament!  This is a high-spirited event 

that brings students from across the division 

together to honour and celebrate this 

important First Nations, Metis and Inuit 

tradition.  Everyone enjoyed fresh stew and 

bannock for lunch :)

Denise Miller, Metis Storytelling Artist,  has returned to Springfield to tell engaging and entertaining 

stories and sing beautiful songs. Thank you so much for coming back and sharing your stores with us! 

Please come back again soon!! https://fp-artsmap.ca/person/denise-miller
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